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Inspection Report 
 

1st Youth and 8th European Deaf Badminton Championships 2018 
 

Trencin, Slovakia, 24 June 2017. 
 
Deaflympics Committee of Slovakia submitted an application to host 1st Youth and 8th European 
Deaf Badminton Championships on 21 to 29 July 2018 in Trencin, Slovakia. 
 
EDSO representative Martin Bogard (Badminton TD). 
 
Location: Trencin 
Population: Approx 60,000 
Distances from the European cities: 

- Bratislava – 120km 
- Wein – 205km 
- Brno – 130km 
- Budapest – 260km 

 
International airport: Bratislava. The OC will arrange the transport to Trencin. 
 
Currency: Euro 
 
Former European Deaf Championships: No 
 
The Badminton m-sport Hall is a quite short distance from three hotels and it has excellent 
facilities with indoor and outdoor up to 250 seats for the meals. 
 
It has 12 badminton courts but we will use 5 courts with 300 seats for the athletes, officials and 
spectators. It also has a separate badminton hall for training purpose. 
 
Doping room: Yes. 
 
Hearing test: Yes, at Trencin ENTclinic with the latest technology. 
https://www.tsk.sk/zdravotnictvo/ambulantne-zdravotnicke-
zariadenia/trencin/otorinolaryngologicka-ambulancia-mudr.-peter-prekop-trencin-prekop-peter-
mudr..html?page_id=124541 
 
Last year I visited three different hotels with Ota Pansky and Penzion Accom was the most 
convenient place for the athletes and officials to stay because it has 144 beds and only 1.5km 
from the Badminton Hall. 
 
I had a positive meeting with the OC, Trencin deputy Mayor, Michal Mateejka, (manager of M-
Sport Centre) and Peter Prekop, (Otorhinolaryngologist). Zaneta Csaderova (Doping Control) 
could not attend as he was in USA on business. See attached letter. 
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I went through the checklist under 1 year plan and everything has met. I have been so impressed 
with the OC who has been well prepared for next year. The OC has an excellent cooperation with 
Trenicn Municipality. 
 
The OC has already set up its website:  
http://www.badminton2018.eu/en/ 
 
I am confident it will be a successful event next year. 
 
Martin Bogard 
EDSO Badminton Technical Director. 
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